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www.nhcg.org donate button 
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New Horizons Caregivers Group  
“We Care and We Give” 

New Horizons Upcoming 
Backpack event for the 
McKinney Vento families of 
HLPUSD. 
 

Thank you to our  
volunteers for  
always showing up 
and ready to service 
your community. 

New Horizons, 3129 Hacienda Blvd., #809 
Hacienda Hts., CA 91745 

Donna Lemaster, Executive Director 
626-961-4327 Office 626-941-8100 Cell 

Please consider: 
1. School Supplies & Books 

2. Non-perishables & Breakfast Food Items 
3. Cash donation at www.nhcg.org 

New Horizons food distribuƟon are 
on the second  

Tuesday of the every month.  

New Horizons Caregivers 
Group funding is from Los 

Angeles County of the 
1st District by the Office 
of Hilda Solis, and the 
Community Development 
Block Grant (CDBG).  

Thank you to our sponsors!  
New Horizons appreciates your 

continued support. 
Supervisor's Hilda L. Solis, Janice 
Hahn, Richard Foundation, Gabriel 

Foundation, Hot Topic, Torrid 
LLC, Kaiser Permanente, Ozzy 
Foundation,  DKG, HLPUSD and  

Equity & Access. 


